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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed forex regulatory changes

As is often the case, regulatory changes have unintended consequences. If US
brokers are left with rules that their customers will not accept, the entire forex
brokerage business will simply move to other countries as much of it already
has. Do the right thing and make rules which brokers can reasonably abide by
and keep their customers.

JIM HARTMAN
13970 PAINTER COURT
CARMEL, IN 46032
317-846-8356 (home)
317-213-6224 (cell)

GO COLTS!!!


